
 

 

Children’s Room  
 
We are happy to say that our new Children’s Room now is taking shape, and has been in use with 
great success.  
 
In the beginning of October, we wrote a proposal to the Advisory Council (AC), that we wanted to 
create a children’s room to serve the Immanuel Church children’s ministry, and other congregations 
children’s ministry that use our facilities. We are so happy and proud to be a church for families, so 
it is important for us to have a room the children love and feel inspired to be in, and a space of their 
own.  
 

We got a positive response 
from the AC and the green 
light to buy in the 
equipment we wanted, to 
make the room pleasant for 
the children, among other 
things a Smart TV for use in 
the Children’s Church, a 
carpet, bean bags and table 
tennis.  

 
Tony, our genitor, has done 
an amazing job transforming 
the room by putting the 

carpet on the floor, installing the TV on the wall and painting a little table for the smallest kids in a 
nice green colour. We are really grateful for the effort his has done. We still hope it is possible to 
find a graffiti artist to come and paint a wall or two in the room to make the room more colourful 
and inspiriting to be in. The graffiti would connect the room with the local Florentin area, which is 
renowned for its amazing graffiti artwork.   
 
At our last Fellowship meal and Christmas workshop, the children’s room was in use for the first 
time, and with great success, we must 
say. While the adults where busy 
making Christmas crafts, the kids had a 
lot of fun of their own. Some joined the 
craft activities, others watched a 
Christmas movie and creatively played 
with the beanbags building castles, 
while others enjoyed playing table 
tennis. The table tennis was in general a 
big hit for both the adults and the 
children, playing the game “Around the 
Table”. All in all, these changes gave a positive and amazing sense of community, and it was nice to 
see adults and children’s having fun together.                      
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